
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 17th April 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Welcome ‘back’ to term 5. I hope you had a good Easter and that you have been able 
to make the most of the sunshine taking some time to relax albeit a little different to 
our usual Easter plans. 
 
As you know the country’s lockdown has been extended until 7th May I therefore 
wanted to remind you of how to access learning and maintain contact with the 
school whilst we are shut.  

 

Class dojo: You should have received your dojo login for your child. This is how 
teachers are communicating daily challenge to you for each class. Please contact 
the school if you have not been able to access this yet. 

 

Year group project activities: Please see our school website 
https://www.eastry.kent.sch.uk/covid-19-home-activities-and-other-useful-
information and select your child’s year group. There is an additional letter on our 
website explaining how to access White Rose Math’s year group specific activities 
and Read Write Inc sessions for children using phonics to read.  

 

Whole School Activities There are also some whole school activities which 
children of all ages can complete (this may help if you have more than one child at 
home) and a list of websites that provide games and activities: 
https://www.eastry.kent.sch.uk/covid-19-home-activities-and-other-useful-
information/whole-school-home-learning-activities 

 

Home learning will look different in every household. Every child is different and 
your home routines as a family are all different. Whilst it is important that the 
children have things to do, the priority is your child’s well-being. Some days you 
may get lots of learning done, other days, not as much.  

 

If you need any help then do message us on class dojo or email the teachers on 
their email days below. We will continue to check in with you, because we want 
to know how the children are and that they are well. We ask that you contact us 
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once a fortnight either via class dojo by uploading things to their portfolio, 
sending their teacher a message or commenting on a post. Alternatively, you can 
email their teacher. This can just be a short message to say that you are well.  

 

Year Group Teacher email Day to email 

Fledglings briggs@eastry.kent.sch.uk Monday 

Year 1 cthomas@eastry.kent.sch.uk Wednesday 

Year 2 kfoley@eastry.kent.sch.uk  Friday 

Year 3 gharvey@eastry.kent.sch.uk  

lgleave@eastry.kent.sch.uk 

Friday 

Year 4 mleishman@eastry.kent.sch.uk Tuesday 

Year 5 tinglis@eastry.kent.sch.uk Friday 

Year 6 cwilliams@eastry.kent.sch.uk  Thursday 

 

Of course you are also welcome to email me with any questions or queries: 
headteacher@eastry.kent.sch.uk  

 

Whilst we are missing seeing the children we are thankful that they are able to 
stay safe. We are here to help you during this time so please do contact us. Take 
care. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Sarah Moss  
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